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Atlanta To Kearny Changes 

(CORRECTION) 
 
 
TO OUR VALUED STACKTRAIN CUSTOMERS: 
 
All outbound loads currently moving from Atlanta to Kearny out of the CSX 
Fairburn facility will now load out of CSX Hulsey facility effective Monday 
December 04, 2000.  Chicago and Salt Lake City will continue to load out of 
Fairburn.  The cut offs are as follows   
 
Cut off Day 0 2100 Availability Day 4  0800 
 
Service - Monday - Saturday 
 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have any 
questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales 
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 



 
 
 
 
 


